Senator Tim Kaine

388 Russell Senate Office Building

Washington, DC 20510
April 18, 2015

Senator Kaine:

Immediate action is needed!

I appreciate your letter to FERC chairperson Cheryl LaFleur, regarding recent inadequate public participation opportunities at the FERC “public” meetings in Nelson and Augusta Counties for the proposed Atlantic Coast Pipeline.  However, making changes to the process to ensure equitable opportunities in the future will NOT help our citizens if FERC doesn’t schedule “re-dos” of the FERC meetings, in which Dominion so blatantly corrupted the procedures and raised such anger in our communities.  I ask you to specifically request from FERC, a second Scoping Meeting for Nelson County---and a FIRST meeting for the people of Buckingham County! In addition, please request an extension of the ACP Scoping Period until June 27, 2015.  These changes are critically necessary to provide reasonable time and opportunity for public participation. 

High pressure, large diameter gas transmission lines don’t mix with National Treasures.

As a voting resident of Virginia, I strongly urge you to oppose any Atlantic Coast Pipeline route that would disturb any National or State Forests, the scenic Blue Ridge Mountain region, Agritourism zones, and critical streams and waterways.  The recreational, economic, and ecological value provided by these areas is too high to sacrifice to the inevitable erosion and sedimentation, habitat destruction, invasive plant introduction, and the permanent risk of devastating accidents.  At a minimum, Dominion and the other corporations involved must be required to maximize the use of existing utility easements, infrastructure and rights of way, and to minimize the seizure of private land from Virginia citizens.  I am counting on you to ensure that Dominion and ALL gas companies be held to these minimal standards, regardless of any possible impact to industry profits.

I request that you push for a fair, thorough and transparent regulatory process.
Currently, FERC procedures and communications imply that proposed pipelines are a “done deal,” and give the impression that property owners will suffer legal action if they dare to delay or obstruct negotiation of easements. No one in this country should ever lose property through eminent domain unless “public need” is indisputably demonstrated to outweigh public harm. Yet, it has become hugely apparent that FERC equates “public need” with industrial contracts---singularly favoring the gas industry, with no regard for the public.  FERC’s analysis of “harm” centers on industry profits, with little consideration of landowner rights or environmental damage. Furthermore, it is an outrage that the cumulative environmental impacts of fracking and pipeline construction on climate change don’t even appear on the radar.  On behalf of Virginians and all citizens of the United States, I urge you to require FERC “regulators” to provide a thorough and accurate assessment of both “need” and “harm.”  This assessment must include alternatives to the pipeline, acknowledgement of the oil and gas industries’ pervasive reliance on eminent domain, and consideration of the cumulative effects of multiple pipeline proposals and fracking on environmental and human health and world climate change.
Signed:

Printed Name:
Address:
Senator Mark Warner

475 Russell Senate Office Building

Washington, DC 20510
April 18, 2015

Senator Warner:
Immediate action is needed!

I appreciate your recent letter to FERC chairperson Cheryl LaFleur, questioning FERC’s procedures regarding recent inadequate public participation opportunities at the FERC “public” meetings in Nelson and Augusta Counties for the proposed Atlantic Coast Pipeline.  In response to your letter, Ms. LaFleur asked you to let her know of anything she could do to further assist. She most certainly could be of further assistance! I ask you to specifically request from FERC, a second Scoping Meeting for Nelson County---and a FIRST meeting for the people of Buckingham County! In addition, please request an extension of the ACP Scoping Period until June 27, 2015.  These changes are critically necessary to provide reasonable time and opportunity for public participation.
High pressure, large diameter gas transmission lines don’t mix with National Treasures.

As a voting resident of Virginia, I strongly urge you to oppose any Atlantic Coast Pipeline route that would disturb any National or State Forests, the scenic Blue Ridge Mountain region, Agritourism zones, and critical streams and waterways.  The recreational, economic, and ecological value provided by these areas is too high to sacrifice to the inevitable erosion and sedimentation, habitat destruction, invasive plant introduction, and the permanent risk of devastating accidents.  At a minimum, Dominion and the other corporations involved must be required to maximize the use of existing utility easements, infrastructure and rights of way, and to minimize the seizure of private land from Virginia citizens.  I am counting on you to ensure that Dominion and ALL gas companies be held to these minimal standards, regardless of any possible impact to industry profits.

I request that you push for a fair, thorough and transparent regulatory process.
Currently, FERC procedures imply that proposed pipelines are a “done deal,” and give the impression that property owners will suffer legal action if they dare to delay or obstruct negotiation of easements. No one in this country should ever lose property through eminent domain unless “public need” is indisputably demonstrated to outweigh public harm. Yet, it has become hugely apparent that FERC equates “public need” with industrial contracts---singularly favoring the gas industry, with no regard for the public.  FERC’s analysis of “harm” centers on industry profits, with little consideration of landowner rights or environmental damage. Furthermore, it is an outrage that the cumulative environmental impacts of fracking and pipeline construction on climate change don’t even appear on the radar.  

On behalf of Virginians and all citizens of the United States, I urge you to require FERC “regulators” to provide a thorough and accurate assessment of both “need” and “harm.”  This assessment must include alternatives to the pipeline, acknowledgement of the oil and gas industries’ pervasive reliance on eminent domain, and consideration of the cumulative effects of multiple pipeline proposals and fracking on environmental and human health and world climate change.
Signed:

Printed Name:

Address:

Governor Terry McAuliffe

1111 East Broad Street

Richmond, VA 23219
April 18, 2015

Governor McAuliffe:
Immediate action is needed!

Public input to government processes is rendered meaningless without adequate opportunity. On behalf of all Virginians and those of us who will be directly impacted, I ask that you specifically request a second Scoping Meeting for Nelson County (and a first for Buckingham County!)---as well as an extension of the ACP Scoping Period until June 27, 2015.  These changes are necessary to provide reasonable time and opportunity for public participation. 

High pressure, large diameter gas transmission lines don’t mix with National Treasures.

As a voting resident of Virginia, I strongly urge you to oppose any Atlantic Coast Pipeline route that would disturb any National or State Forests, the scenic Blue Ridge Mountain region, Agritourism zones, and critical streams and waterways.  The recreational, economic, and ecological value provided by these areas is too high to sacrifice to the inevitable erosion and sedimentation, habitat destruction, invasive plant introduction, and the permanent risk of devastating accidents.  At a minimum, Dominion and the other corporations involved must be required to maximize the use of existing utility easements, infrastructure and rights of way, and to minimize the seizure of private land from Virginia citizens.  I am counting on you to ensure that Dominion and ALL gas companies be held to these minimal standards, regardless of any possible impact to industry profits.

I request that you push for a fair, thorough and transparent regulatory process.
Currently, FERC procedures imply that proposed pipelines are a “done deal,” and give the impression that property owners will suffer legal action if they dare to delay or obstruct negotiation of easements. No one in this country should ever lose property through eminent domain unless “public need” is indisputably demonstrated to outweigh public harm.  Yet, you endorsed the ACP prior to any process evaluating public need or harm.   It has also become hugely apparent that FERC equates “public need” with industrial contracts---singularly favoring the gas industry, with no regard for the public.  FERC’s analysis of “harm” centers on industry profits, with little consideration of landowner rights or environmental damage. Furthermore, it is an outrage that the cumulative environmental impacts of fracking and pipeline construction on climate change don’t even appear on the radar.  

On behalf of Virginians and all citizens of the United States, I urge you to require FERC “regulators” to provide a thorough and accurate assessment of both “need” and “harm.”  This assessment must include alternatives to the pipeline, acknowledgement of the oil and gas industries’ pervasive reliance on eminent domain, and consideration of the cumulative effects of multiple pipeline proposals and fracking on environmental and human health and world climate change.
Signed:

Printed Name:

Address:

Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission

888 First Street NE, Room 1A

Washington, DC 20426
April 18, 2015

RE: Atlantic Coast Pipeline, Docket #PF15-6-000
Ms. Bose,

Immediate action is needed!

Public input to government processes is rendered meaningless without adequate opportunity.  On behalf of all Virginians and those of us who will be directly impacted, I specifically request a second Scoping Meeting for Nelson County (and a first for Buckingham County!)---as well as an extension of the ACP Scoping Period until June 27, 2015.  These changes are necessary to provide reasonable time and opportunity for public participation. 

High pressure, large diameter gas transmission lines don’t mix with National Treasures.

As a resident of Virginia, I strongly urge you to oppose any Atlantic Coast Pipeline route that would disturb any National or State Forests, the scenic Blue Ridge Mountain region, Agritourism zones, and critical streams and waterways.  The recreational, economic, and ecological value provided by these areas is too high to sacrifice to inevitable erosion and sedimentation, habitat destruction, invasive plant introduction, and the permanent risk of devastating accidents.  At a minimum, Dominion and the other corporations involved must be required to maximize the use of existing utility easements, infrastructure and rights of way, and to minimize the seizure of private land from Virginia citizens.  I am counting on you to ensure that Dominion and ALL gas companies be held to these minimal standards, regardless of any possible impact to industry profits.

I request that you push for a fair, thorough and transparent regulatory process.
Currently, FERC procedures imply that proposed pipelines are a “done deal,” and give the impression that property owners will suffer legal action if they dare to delay or obstruct negotiation of easements. No one in this country should ever lose property through eminent domain unless “public need” is indisputably demonstrated to outweigh public harm. Yet, it has become hugely apparent that FERC equates “public need” with industrial contracts---singularly favoring the gas industry, with little regard for the public.  FERC’s analysis of “harm” centers on industry profits, with no consideration of landowner rights or environmental damage. Furthermore, it is an outrage that the cumulative environmental impacts of fracking and pipeline construction on climate change don’t even appear on the radar.  

On behalf of Virginians and all citizens of the United States, I urge you to require FERC “regulators” to provide a thorough and accurate assessment of both “need” and “harm.”  This assessment must include alternatives to the pipeline, acknowledgement of the oil and gas industries’ pervasive reliance on eminent domain, and consideration of the cumulative effects of multiple pipeline proposals and fracking on environmental and human health and world climate change.
Signed:

Printed Name:
Address:
